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From: Neil 
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 2:14 PM 
To: Peter Lowings 
Subject: Re: Letter to reflect our conversation. 

  
Hi Peter, yes it was great to meet with you on Friday and we are so appreciative of the local support we 
get from the village. This is reflected by the amount of villagers who use the cafe and bistro. Yaxham 
Waters Holiday Park is certainly at a very exciting stage in its development and we would not be at this 
point without the support of the parish/village. Myself and Timm would love to attend one of the 
meetings in the near future. Once we have the approval for the mains connection we would very much 
like to invite you all down to the park to show you the next stage in the parks evolution. The approval 
should be obtained fairly soon and again this will be a massive step forward for the park, exciting times! 
Unfortunately we had to close the shop in December 2017 as you know, this was basically due to 
competition from the larger supermarkets in the area and the fact we do not do caravanning and 
camping here anymore. The shop is now closed and will not reopen in the future as a shop. The idea of a 
shop on the park was unsustainable unfortunately. 
I look forward to the villages continued support of Yaxham Waters Holiday Park and hopefully we will all 
meet very soon. 
 
Thank you 
Warmest regards 
Neil 
 
PS we now cook our very own pizzas from scratch in the cafe and can be picked up from the park with 
your own choice of toppings!!! 

 
 

This email and any attachments to it are confidential and intended solely for the individual or 
organisation to whom they are addressed.  You must not copy or retransmit this e-mail or its 
attachments in whole or in part to anyone else without our permission. The views expressed 
in them are those of the individual author and do not necessarily represent the views of this 
Company. 
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Whilst we would never knowingly transmit anything containing a virus we cannot guarantee 
that this e-mail is virus-free and you should take all steps that you can to protect your 
systems against viruses. 
  

Yaxham Waters Holiday Park Ltd. (05464409) is a limited liability company registered in England and 
Wales.  Registered office: King Street House, 15 Upper King Street, Norwich, Norfolk. NR3 1RB  Vat 
Registration: 978 9506 45 

  

 


